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U.S. Department 
of Transportation 
 
National Highway 
Traffic Safety 
Administration         

 
 
Subject: Extension to General Motors for Response, EA11015  Date:  April 24, 2013  
 
From:  Larry Hershman, NVS-212   Reply to Attn. of:  
 
Through:  Scott Yon, Chief, NVS-212 
 
To:  File  
 
 
On April 19, 2013, Dale A. Furney, General Motors (GM), formally requested a time extension 
to respond to some of the questions in Frank Borris’ March 7, 2013 Information Request.  The 
original due date was April 29, 2013.   GM will respond to questions 1, 7, 8, 10, 11, 12, 13, 14, 
and 17 by the original due date of April 29, 2013.  GM requested a time extension for the 
remainder of the questions to make the new due date May 14, 2013. 
 
On April 22, 2013, Scott Yon granted Mr. Furney’s request.     

 
 
 
 


